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Notification of Bid Status 

 

DATE:  August 21, 2025 

TO:  All Bidders 

FROM:  Ryan Thomas, Assistant City Administrator 

SUBJECT: RFB-2025-07-COS, Joint Local Paving Project, 2025 

 

 

The Cities of Seneca and Walhalla have reviewed the responses received under the Joint Paving Project 

RFB. After careful consideration, the Cities have elected to reject all bids received in response to this 

solicitation. The project will be reissued under a new RFB number at a later date in order to encourage 

broader participation and competitive pricing. 

We appreciate the interest shown by the bidder(s) and invite all qualified contractors to consider 

submitting proposals when the new solicitation is released. 


